Freedom of Information Act 2000 – scanned AP invoices   
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:

1)
Do you currently have scanned electronic images of your accounts payable (AP) invoices? 

Answer: Yes
2)
If yes, when did you start scanning? 

January 2014
3)
If no, are hard copy AP invoices stored on-site or stored off-site? 

Not applicable
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

